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Mr Gareth Leigh 
Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning 
Department for Business, Energy & 
Industrial Strategy 
1 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0ET 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: AN/2021/132101/09-L01 
Your ref: EN010114 
 
Date:  28 October 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Application by Keadby Generation Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting 
Development Consent for the proposed Keadby 3 Carbon Capture Equipped Gas 
Fired Generating Station (“the proposed Development”) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 October 2022 regarding the above-mentioned project. 
 
We note that the Secretary of State requests a final update from the Environment 
Agency on the matters referred to in its letter of 7 October 2022.  Since this time our 
solicitor has continued to work with the Applicant’s solicitor to progress the draft Deeds 
of Variation in respect of Plots 3, 10, 26 and 30.  However, these are still to be 
progressed to completion. 
 
Matters in respect of Plots 31, 46, 47, 52, 53, 54 and 80a remain as set out in our letter 
of 7 October 2022. 
 
Should you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters further, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Annette Hewitson 
Principal Planning Adviser 
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